
CENTRAL PLAINS FEDERAL 
STATISTICAL RESEARCH DATA 
CENTER (CPRDC) CONSORTIUM 

ORCA is excited to share a new opportunity for UNO researchers: 
membership in the Central Plains Federal Statistical Research Data 
Center (CPRDC) Consortium. Through this partnership, UNO researchers 
now have access to restricted-use datasets from the U.S. Census Bureau 
and other federal agencies. The CPRDC provides a secure computing lab 
for approved projects, opening doors to groundbreaking research across 
disciplines.

Information on future training opportunities will be posted at 
research.unomaha.edu/events
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including admissions and employment. The University prohibits any form of retaliation being 
taken against anyone for reporting discrimination, harassment, or retaliation for otherwise 
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Scan or click the QR code to 
learn more

https://www.unomaha.edu/office-of-research-and-creative-activity/about-us/announcements-and-events.php
https://business.unl.edu/research/central-plains-federal-statistical-research-data-center/
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